
From: Barbara & Frank [mailto:bfemail_account@roadrunner.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 2:32 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass Project  
 
To:  
Northern Pass SEC Committee Member 
 
 
Before it is too late, I wanted to express my thoughts on the Northern Pass project.   
 
I have lived in New Hampshire my whole life and love it.  Our lakes, trees, mountains and streams attract 
people from all over the world in all four seasons.  Nature is our product and we need to protect it.  The 
Northern Pass project will be destructive, even if some lines are buried.  There needs to be a better way of 
providing power to our southern neighbors without destroying the beauty of this great state. 
 
I urge you to please consider alternatives and to keep in mind those beautiful views, mountains and vistas we 
look to when we need peace and quiet from the trials of everyday life.   
 
 
Barbara Barton 
Center Conway, NH 
PSNH Retiree 
 
 

 
 

mailto:bfemail_account@roadrunner.com

	From: Barbara & Frank [mailto:bfemail_account@roadrunner.com]  Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 2:32 PM To: Monroe, Pamela Subject: Northern Pass Project

